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Digital information available  about the past

Dark matter of history 



The Dark Matter of History 
is latent information waiting 
to be discovered, created, 
visualised and transformed.



The Dark Matter of History 
has never been read by 
any living human beings. 



It can only be fully 
exploited with the 
mediation of AI algorithms. 



The Information Mushroom 
permits to visualise the 
progressive structuration 
of Big Data of the Past.  
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Local Time Machine
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Time Machine Organisation



Scholars City 
planers

Creatives
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100+ 
Local Time Machine Projects
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The 4D World will be the 
third information platform, 
after the web and the 
social networks.



An information layer 
superimposed on reality, 
like a digital “epidermis”, 
mediated by AI. 



It will be our privileged 
interface to access the 
future and the past… 



… and a territotory 
of economic and 
political struggle. 



Simulation (organization 3 
engines)

Connection, legal/data
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timemachine.eu
timemachine.eu/trailer@TimeMachineEU


